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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
 
RE: Lancaster University July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have organised a residential trip for Year 12 during enrichment week. This trip is to Lancaster 
University from Tuesday 9th to Thursday 11th July 2024. 
 
The trip has been created to allow your child to experience what university life might be like. Included in 
this trip are a number of different subject taster lectures, sports activities/walk, a study skills session, 
personal statement writing guidance and a fieldwork experience. We are also hoping to attend some of 
their open day before we leave. The exact itinerary will be confirmed nearer the time. Food is also included 
a cooked dinner both evenings and a cooked breakfast both mornings. We will return to school by 3.15pm 
on the Thursday. 
 
It is expected that most if not all Year 12s will attend this trip. We have kept the cost as low as possible. It 
will be charged at £153 per student this can be paid via ParentPay.  

 

• Deposit of £50 1st April 2024 

• £50 on 1st May 2024 

• £53 on 1st June 2024  

Any student on a bursary should contact the finance department for further information. If you have any 
financial concerns regarding this trip, please contact the finance department finance@allhallows.org.uk. 
 
Consent for the trip can be given by clicking the following link Lancaster if consent is not given then we will 
be unable to let your child attend the trip. It remains your responsibility to update the College if your child 
has any change in medical conditions that you have not already informed us of on the run up to the trip. 
 
We are very excited to be able to offer this experience to year 12, if you have any questions, please contact 
Mr Howells. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr D J Howells 
Head of Sixth Form 
D.Howells@allhallows.org.uk   
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